
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week we have had a Hull Fair themed school dinners on 
Tuesday, which was very popular. The burgers and hot dogs 
were especially popular!  
 
We plan to have more exciting themed school 
dinners in the run up towards the end of the 
year. Details for the next one will be sent out as 
soon as a menu has been arranged. 
 
If your child would like to try a school meal, 
please remember that Reception, Years 1 and 2 are entitled to 
free school meals, and pupils in other years only have to pay £1 
for each day they would like to eat in school. 

 
Please can we remind all parents that the 
school day begins at 8.50am until 3.30pm. It is 
very important to ensure that children arrive in 
school on time so that they do not disrupt other 
children who have arrived on time, and so their 
attendance score is not affected. To prevent 
further action being taken, please ensure that 
your children arrive on time and ready for the 
school day. 

 
Lastly, thank you for your on-going support, as we look forward 

to more engaging opportunities, themed school dinners and     

in-school events / activities for the children and parents in the 

run up to Christmas. 

Griffin Primary School 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Parent ‘Come and have lunch with us’ 
(Years 1-6) 

Dates to be arranged 
 

Harvest Festival Assembly — Year 5 
Thursday 17th October 

 
Ancient Greeks Day — Year 3 

Friday 18th October 
 

TOP CLASSES THIS WEEK FOR 

ATTENDANCE 

Key Stage 1 winners 

2CR — 97.5% 
 

Key Stage 2 winners 

6PW — 98.4% 

REMINDERS 

 
Free School Meals – Children in      

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are enti-
tled to free, nutritious hot/cold dinners in 

school, with meat and vegetarian      
options, as well as salad and vegetables 

every day. Please complete a free 
school meals form to take part. 

 
50p promotion ended - many children 

tried school dinners for the first time, 
and we look forward to seeing them try 

more school meals. 
 

Breakfast Club – Please remember, 
the door closes at 8.15am. After this 

time, there will be no entry into the hall. 
 

After School Club — if your child is 
registered in the afterschool club on 

Thursdays, please note the children will 
not be ready to go home until 3.30pm as 
planned activities take place in different 

rooms across the school. 
 

Flu Vaccines – School nurses are   

coming back to Griffin on 25th October   

to vaccinate any children missed this 

week. If you would like your child to be 

vaccinated, we will be texting a new link 

to complete consent information online 

as soon as possible. If you have any 

questions about the vaccine you can 

contact the nurses 

on  0333 352 3397 

(dial option 7). 

Football Cancellations 

Year 5 &6 training cancelled 

Monday 14th October 

 

Year  4 training cancelled 

Wednesday 16th October 

G R I F F I N  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
W e e k l y  N e w s l e t e r  

 

Football Matches 

Boys match Griffin v Cavendish (away) 

Monday 14th October 

 

Girls match Griffin v Alderman Cogan 

(away) 

Wednesday 16th October 


